
Parent Survey  
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Please could I ask that you support us in helping to update where the school is in terms of our continued 
improvements for your children. 
 

When answering, please can I ask that you consider where we are NOW and the journey we are on for 
your child – rather than last year when you had a different headteacher/leaders. 
 

Responses are required by Monday 21 November 2022.  Thank you for your support. Mr C-P 
 

 Strongly Agree Agree Disagree 
Strongly 
Disagree 

Don’t know 

1. My child is happy 
at this school.      

2. My child feels safe 
at this school. 

     

3. The school makes 
sure its pupils are 
well behaved. 

     

4. My child has been 
bullied and the 
school dealt with the 
bullying quickly and 
effectively. 

     

5. The school makes 
me aware of what 
my child will learn 
during the year. 

     

6. When I have raised 
concerns with the 
school they have 
been dealt with 
properly. 

     

7. Does your child 
have special 
educational needs 
and/or disabilities 
(SEND)? (yes or no) 

YES  NO 

If yes, how strongly 
do you agree with 
this statement: ‘My 
child has SEND, and 
the school gives 
them the support 
they need to 
succeed.’ 

     

8. The school has 
high expectations for 
my child. 

     

9. My child does well 
at this school.      



10. The school lets 
me know how my 
child is doing. 

     

11. There is a good 
range of subjects 
available to my child 
at this school. 

     

12. My child can take 
part in clubs and 
activities at this 
school. 

     

13. The school 
supports my child’s 
wider personal 
development. 

     

14. I would 
recommend this 
school to another 
parent. (yes or no) 

YES  NO 

What else would you 
like us to know about 
this? 

 

 


